
PIA Committee 

From: 	 Veronica Kleffner <vkleffner@imla.org > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, June 01, 2016 6:49 AM 
To: 	 PIA Committee 
Cc: 	 Chuck Thompson 
Subject: 	 RE: Proposed Maui County Charter amendments 

Hello Mr. Victorino, 

This was received in our general email box vs Mr. Thompson's direct email. Mr. Thompson is actually traveling to 

Canada today and will be back in the office on June 6. I have copied him here so he is aware of your request but want to 

make sure you also knew his ability to access and respond to emails during this time period is limited. Thank you, 
Veronica 

Veronica Kleffner 

Deputy Executive Director 

I M LA 

7910 Woodmont Avenue 

Suite 1440 

Bethesda, Maryland 20814 
202.466.5424 x7111 

vkleffnercimla.org  
www.imla.org  

Plan ahead: 
IMLA's Annual Conference September 28 - October 2, 2016 - San Diego Hilton Bayfront 
(Institute for Local Government Laywers Sep 28 - separate registration; 
2 Days of Code Enforcement Programming Sep 28 and Sep 29 - separate registration) 
Visit www.imla.org  conference page for all details. 

From: PIA Committee [maiIto:PIA.Committeemauicounty.us] 
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2016 4:01 PM 
To: Info <infoimIa.org> 

Subject: Proposed Maui County Charter amendments 

Dear Mr. Thompson, 

Please see the attached correspondence and two proposed Charter amendments that will be discussed at the Council's 

Policy and Intergovernmental Affairs Committee meeting next Wednesday at 9:00 a.m., which I Chair. I am very much 

interested in hearing your perspective on these two proposals. If you can respond to this email, I would greatly 
appreciate it. I apologize for the short notice. 

Sincerely, 

Michael P. Victorino 


